
From:   
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 7:59 PM 
To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Sucks! 

 

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

 

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the 
content is safe. 

 




